
From: SCAA Secretary
To: AMOD
Subject: RE: Pastoral Award 2010 - "learner shearers"
Date: Friday, 22 July 2016 10:09:04 PM

Hi Miriam
 
I apologise for not responding to you in a more timely manner but for the record, the SCAA
received this email and had nothing to comment with regard to this particular draft variation
determination.
 
Regards
 
Jason Letchford - SCAA Secretary
M: +61 412 600 586
www.scaa.org.au

 
 
 
 

From: AMOD [mailto:AMOD@fwc.gov.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2016 10:37 AM
To: Sarah McKinnon (SMcKinnon@nff.org.au); Kimberly Pearsall; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au;
Chris Klepper (Business SA) (chrisk@business-sa.com); SCAA Secretary (scaa@scaa.org.au); Kate
Thomson
Subject: Pastoral Award 2010 - 'learner shearers'
 
Dear Parties,
 
Pastoral award – ‘learner shearers’
 
I am writing to draw your attention to paragraph 83 and Attachment 2 of the Full Bench decision
[[2016] FWCFB 4393] issued 8 July 2016 regarding the claim by the Australian Workers’ Union
dealing with ‘learner shearers’. Parties have until 4.00pm Friday 15 July 2016 to comment on
the draft variation determination.
 
If you wish to comment, please forward it to amod@fwc.gov.au.
 
Regards,
 
MIRIAM HENRY
Member Support Research Team
 
Fair Work Commission
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4731
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401
miriam.henry@fwc.gov.au
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001
 
www.fwc.gov.au
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